KOLKATA PORT TRUST

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC AWARENESS

It has come to the notice of Kolkata Port Trust that some
unscrupulous outside elements / miscreants / touts have been generating
false employment notices at different forums, without any authority
whatsoever from this organisation, falsely promising employment in Kolkata
Port Trust. Presumably, this is being done by such elements with a view to
generate easy money for themselves by way of deceiving general public.
Accordingly, all are being hereby informed that employment / recruitment in
Kolkata Port Trust are made in accordance with the notices duly published

in its official website ( viz. www.kolkataporttrust.qgov.in ). All are requested

not to fall prey to the misleading and false promises being generated by the

above mentioned unscrupulous outside elements / miscreants / touts.



	Page 1

